
GOVERNMENT OF ANDHRA PRADESH 
 

OFFICE OF THE 
DIRECTOR OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

ANDHRA PRADESH :: MANGALAGIRI 
 

 

Cir. Memo. No:H/Circulars/2025        Dated:03.03.2025 

 

Sub: 

 
Technical Education – Academic–Ramzan Festival 2025 – Permission 

to all Government Employees of Andhra Pradesh belonging to Muslim 
Religion including Teachers, Outsourcing and contract employees to 

leave the Offices/ Polytechnics early by an hour from 02.03.2025 to 
30.03.2025–Instructions issued – Regarding. 
 

Ref: Circular.Memo.No.1638458/GAD01/POLL/1/2025, General 

Administration (Political.B)Dept. dt: 11.02.2025. 

**** * 

Vide reference cited, the Government of Andhra Pradesh has granted 

permission to all Muslim employees of various Government Departments, 

Corporations, Boards, autonomous bodies, etc., to conclude their office duties 

early by an hour from 02.03.2025 to 30.03.2025 for the purpose of performing 

necessary rituals, except in cases where their presence is required in any 

exigency during the said period. 

In this connection, the Principals of all Government and Aided Polytechnics 

are hereby instructed to comply with the referred Government circular memo. 

 

   Sd/-V.PADMA RAO 
  JOINT DIRECTOR 

 

To 

Principals of all the Governmentand Aided Polytechnics  
Copy to the Regional Joint Director (TE), Kakinada & Tirupati 

 
 

                                                                                           

                                                                         
          DEPUTY DIRECTOR(A) 




